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Trish Peers-Adams

From: Cariann Snow <terereatukahia.marae@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 18 April 2018 7:01 p.m.

To: Trish Peers-Adams; Chris@ngaiterangi.org.nz
Subject: Notification of Proposed Plan Change 13 Air Quality
Categories: Red Category

Tena Koe Trish,

As of the 9" April 2018 | officially became the new secretary for Te Rereatukahia Marae. Due to this change mail
correspondence is now only taking place.

We have received a notification of Proposed Plan change 13 (Air quality) to the Regional Natural Resource Plan. For
the reason above we are hoping that you will make an exception just this once for us to make a submission.

Topic #3 Spraying

Neighbours

We would like the sprayers/orchardist’s to inform neighbours in writing when they intend to spray at least a month
in advance.

Reasons being:
1. There are orchards right around our community, we have over 100 children living in our small community,
approximately 90% who suffer from mild to sever forms of escma.
2. Our children, we have approximately 90% who suffer with respiratory/asthmatic problems.
3. Our elderly who also suffer from respiratory/asthmatic problems.

If we were told in advance we could at least prepare or be away that day/s while spraying occurred.

Also | have been trying to ring you on the number provided in the letter 0800884884 Ext 9345 and it kept directing
me to Chricso’s Hampers.

Please update your records with the details below, look forward to your response.
Nga mihi,

Cariann Snow

Te Rereatukahia Marae
Secretary

PO Box 59

Katikati 3166
0221011911
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